

Mission

Queen of All Saints is a culturally diverse Catholic community dedicated to developing the whole child with compassion and integrity. Catholic schools in the Diocese of Oakland educate children in the Catholic faith and nurture their minds, bodies, and souls, inspiring them to live the Gospel of Jesus Christ and achieve their highest academic and creative potential, and actively serve and enrich the community.

SAINTS' Scoop Newsletter October 6th, 2021

Dear Queen of All Saints School Families,

Mahalo nui! *Thank you very much*. Our school auction was so much fun and was a big success. I want to give a big thank you to everyone who attended, our parents who were involved in the planning, volunteers who secured restaurants and dessert donations, those who volunteered their time and worked at the event (servers, photographers, beverage and ticket booths, games, check-in/check-out, kitchen help), our amazing and efficient clean-up crew, Erleen Richards who served as the auction chair, and anyone who I inadvertently left out. The DJ was amazing as was our auctioneer, Doug Talmadge. The laughter and good times lasted throughout the evening with attendees socializing long after the last song was played. Stayed tuned for an auction recap following results from our Online After-Auction.

You may have noticed that our playground received a few uplifts.

 Proceeds from our fundraisers, including last year's school auction, were used to finance the upgrade to the hill at a cost of \$24,500. I want to thank Mr. Bill who spent many hours researching products and contacting companies who could work within our \$25,000 budget



- with a product that was made in the U.S. and is architect-approved for schools. The product we selected is IPEMA certified.
- Over the summer the school financed the new asphalt coating on the blacktop.
- This weekend, the Concord Rotary and YV-Interact donated their time to repaint the map of the USA.
- We are eagerly awaiting this week's arrival of our horizontal climbing wall. In the next few weeks, Mr. Bill will be working with a small crew to help facilitate the installation of this exciting \$12,000 addition to the playground.

Your participation in our fundraisers makes all of this possible for your children. Thank you!

With blessings and gratitude, Mrs. Lucia Prince



Reminders:

Save the date, Friday, October 29th for our annual Halloween parade followed at 4:00 p.m. by the school Boo Bash! Students may wear their *Catholic school-appropriate* costumes to school on that day to celebrate Halloween with the class and participate in Halloween activities. Students must be accompanied and supervised by an adult when attending the Boo Bash.



Calendar Update - Please note the change for afternoon Extended Care. Our annual School Evacuation Drill will be held on Friday, November 19, 2021 following our Thanksgiving Prayer Service. There will be no afternoon Extended Care on that day. Be sure to mark this change on your calendar.

From the desk of Mrs. O'Connor

Auction

Raffle Ticket sales were incredible this year! As a school, we sold 255 booklets! Thank you to everyone who participated. Top sales were as follows:

- 1. Racela Family -91 tickets plus mandatory booklet
- 2. Curtis Family 86 tickets plus mandatory booklet
- 3. Spink Family 68 tickets plus mandatory booklet
- 4. Santos (Mariah) Family 61 tickets plus mandatory booklet
- 5. Haley Family 54 tickets plus mandatory booklet
- 5. Laurie Family 54 tickets plus mandatory booklet

Congratulations and Thank you!

Upcoming Charges

As always, please be sure to read all emails received from FACTS management. This will ensure that charges posted to your account are accurate. In the next days you will see the following charges if applicable:

- Unsold Mandatory Book of Raffle tickets \$100
- Unreturned raffle tickets
- September Morning Extended Care
- September After School Extended Care

If you have any questions regarding your account please email joconnor@csdo.org.

Office

QAS Super Staff

The week's QAS Super Staff is... Name: Mrs. Mary McMillan Title: 8th Grade Homeroom

Birthday: October 9th Favorite Color: Blue Favorite Food: Pizza

Favorite Sports: Basketball & Football Favorite TV Show: Gilmore Girls Favorite Book: Eat, Pray, Love

My Hero: My (Angel in Heaven) Grandma Carol



Lost and Found

Last call! The bin filled with hoodies, sweatshirts, and sweaters will be sent to the Used Uniform Closet by Friday, October 8th. Please come to the office and check if it belongs to your student.

Picture Day

Make-up Picture Day is scheduled for Friday, October 15th. Click on this <u>link</u> to order your student's school photos taken last September 10th. Please see page 8 for instructions.



Birthday Greetings

Reserve a special birthday shout-out for your child on the school marquee (Bacon Street side) for \$25 (2 lines). Complete this reservation form now because it's first come, first served! *Your FACTS account will be charged once you submit your reservation form*.

Advisory School Board (ASB)

2021 Annual Auction 🍍

The 17th Annual Auction was a blast and a lot of fun was had!

Congratulations to the following families who won the Raffle Ticket prizes:

3rd Prize of \$500 - Judith (Ortega) Zamores

2nd Prize of \$1,500 - Frank Ruiz

1st Prize of \$2,500 - Ron Eclarinal

For anyone that has any unsold raffle tickets, please turn them into the office.

If you were not able to attend the auction, don't worry because our "After Auction" held <u>all online</u> is coming real soon! Stay tuned for the link for when it goes live!

Centerpiece Contest

Congratulations to the **4th Grade Class** for winning the centerpiece contest! Their centerpiece named, "Queen of All Saints Tiki Hut" has won you a pizza party!

For parents that participated in the contest and would like to get back their items, please email <u>Erleen Richards</u>.

Deepest of thanks to all the auction volunteers who really helped in a tremendous way during the auction evening. This is a completely all-volunteer-based event, so we appreciate all of your hard work and effort! It truly cannot be done without you. Don't forget to <u>log your service hours</u>

A new opportunity to volunteer has been added to the <u>Volunteer Sign-Up</u>



If you left behind your sunglasses on the night of the auction, please pick them up in the office.



SAINTS Spirit Store

If you would like to purchase any items available through our on-campus spirit store, please let the office know. Items such as pencils, zipper pouches, water bottles, socks are available.

You may also purchase additional items online



anytime at **SAINTS Spirit Store**

5% of your purchase goes back to the school and orders are shipped directly to you. If there are items you would like to see in the online store send in your suggestions.



Are you QAS Alumni and would like to have your photo taken for our alumni association? Fill out this form OAS Alumni Picture

Would you like to help out with the alumni committee? We would like to hear from you! Join the <u>QAS Alumni Group</u> on Facebook.

Memorial Bricks 🏫

We are currently accepting orders for bricks for the next phase. You may order online at any time or fill out a Memorial Brick Order Form and turn it into the office.

We Support
Queen of All Saints
Smith Family

Our next meeting will be on October 26th at 6:00 pm. If you are interested in joining ASB or have any questions, please email ASB President / Auction Chair - Erleen Richards at erleen.richards@gmail.com.

Parent Association for Catholic Education (PACE)

Family Dine Out

The first family dine-out is **today October 6th from 4:00 - 8:00 pm** at Chipotle (2002 Salvio St Ste A, Concord, CA 94520.) 33% of the proceeds will be donated to our school.

Parents can order in-store or online. To order in-store, show the flyer on page 9 or 10, on the phone, or printed copy. To order online or through the app, use the promo code: **M6JMFXN**. Read instructions on page 11.



Boo! Bash

Boo Bash T-Shirt Update: Boo Bash shirts are in! Please make sure to check your child's backpack if you have not received it yet. Boo Bash T-shirts can be worn every Friday in October!

Save the Date: Boo Bash 2021 will be held on Friday, October 29th from 4:00 - 7:00 PM. Come and check out the fun games, activities, and the spooky QAS Haunted House!!

The Boo Bash Planning meeting was a success! New ideas are brewing and we can't wait for you to see what's in store for this year. Look for signup from your room parent for more information on your class booth.

Haunted House Setup starts Thursday, October 28th at 8:00 AM Boo Bash Carnival Setup starts Friday, October 29th at 8:00 AM

We are asking **each student to donate (not for service hours) 1 bag of candy** or an alternate snack size pack (pretzels, raisins, goldfish, fruit snacks but please <u>no nuts & no gum</u>) by October 27th. These will be used as game prizes.

More sign-ups have been added! Please check here to sign-up to volunteer to help with the Haunted

House: https://bit.ly/haunted-house2021

Our next general PACE meeting will be held Wednesday, October 13, 2021, at 6:00 PM. All are welcome to join!

CYO Basketball

Practice schedules are all posted in the TeamSnap App. For any changes or updates, you will be notified through that app. Parents must RSVP and complete the health check before the player can participate in the basketball practice.

Mondays and Fridays

Tuesdays and Thursdays

2nd/3rd Grade Boys: 4:00 - 5:00 pm 6th/7th/8th Grade Girls Team: 3:00 - 4:30 pm

4th Grade Boys: 4:30 - 5:30 pm 6th Grade Boys: 4:30 -6:00 pm

Tuesdays Wednesday

2nd/3rd Grade Girls Team: 3:30- 5:00 pm 5th Grade Boys Team: 2:15 - 3:15 pm

Weekly Calendar/Upcoming Events

Thurs.-Fri., October 7th-8th 12:00 noon Dismissal for TK-8th Grade

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Monday, October 11th Columbus Day - No School

Tuesday, October 12th Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm

Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Wednesday, October 13th 1:30 pm Dismissal

Pizza Wednesday

Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Thursday, October 14th Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm

Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Friday, October 15th Make-up Picture Day

Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Friday, November 19th Emergency Evacuation Drill

Dismissal starts at 1:30 pm until 3:00 pm

NO Extended Care



Follow, Like & Share Queen of All Saints School on social media

#blessedatQAS #QASproud #lovingunity #SaintsANDScholars

• **Instagram**: queenofallsaints_concord

• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/QASConco

Diocesan School Prayer Calendar

We ask that we pray together for these intentions:

September 29th - Global Solidarity

September 30th - Patience

October 1st - Pope Francis

October 2nd - Bishops Barber and Cummins

October 3rd - Priests, Religious, Deacons, and Lay Church

October 4th - World Leaders

October 5th - Parent and Guardians





IT'S NOTTOO LATE TO ORDER YOUR SCHOOL PORTRAITS!

Click Here To View And Order

"Please contact Studio One for your online code" customerservice@studio1experience.com



www.studio1experience.com 925-361-0430

Your Order Will Be Shipped Directly To Your Home!





CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER FOR

QUEEN OF ALL SAINTS SCHOOL

33% OF EVENT SALES GET DONATED TO THE CAUSE

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 6TH | 4-8PM 2002 SALVIO ST STE A, CONCORD, CA, 94520

ORDER ONLINE FOR PICKUP USING CODE M6JMFXN
OR SHOW THIS FLYER IN RESTAURANT



For online orders to count towards the fundraiser, they must be placed for pickup only from the restaurant location of, and during the hours of, the fundraiser. Delivery orders and gift cards do not qualify. \$150 minimum event sales required to receive any donation.



RECAUDACIÓN DE FONDOS PARA

QUEEN OF ALL SAINTS SCHOOL

33% DE LAS VENTAS DEL EVENTO SERÁN DONADAS A LA CAUSA

MIÉRCOLES, OCTUBRE 6º | 4-8PM 2002 SALVIO ST STE A, CONCORD, CA, 94520

ORDENA EN LÍNEA PARA RECOGER USANDO EL CÓDIGO M6JMFXN O MUESTRA ESTE VOLANTE EN EL RESTAURANTE



Para que las órdenes en línea se tengan en cuenta para el evento de recaudación de fondos, deberán ser del mismo lugar del evento y realizarse durante las horas del mismo. Las órdenes con servicio de entrega y las realizadas con una tarjeta de regalo no cuentan para el evento. Se requiere un mínimo de \$150 dólares de ventas para recibir cualquier donación.

ONLINE FUNDRAISERS



Congratulations on your upcoming Chipotle fundraiser! Below are details on how to participate in your fundraiser online through the Chipotle App or Chipotle.com.

Please note all online orders for your fundraiser must be within your scheduled hours and only at the restaurant hosting your event.

- Access the Chipotle app or order on our website.
- Choose "Pickup" and select the location of the restaurant which is hosting your fundraiser.

Delivery orders or orders placed through other apps will not be counted towards your fundraiser.

- Build your order with all your faves.
- Once you're ready to place your order, input your unique online fundraiser code in the "Enter a Promo Code" section.

 Don't forget to click "Apply."
- Provide payment information and submit your order for pickup (not delivery).

 Reminder, pickup must be within the hours of your scheduled fundralser.

If you or your supporters forget to input and apply the code at checkout, please email us your order information at fundraisers@chipotle.com.

